Crossover Section Timeframe Impact Ramp closures

location

Pestalozzi to Northbound I-55 Will be closed Two lanes in each direction will be open The northbound ramps to 3200 Broadway
Potomac bridges April to December | with two northbound lanes shifted to the | (Exit 206B) and Arsenal (Exit 206C) will be

(Crossover #1)

2022

southbound lanes

closed. The ramp from Truman Parkway and
Cherokee to southbound I-55 will be closed.

Pestalozzi to
Potomac
(Crossover #1)

Southbound I-55
bridges

Will be closed
between March
and December
2023

Two lanes in each direction will be open
with two southbound lanes shifted to the
northbound lanes

The ramp from Arsenal to southbound I-55
will be closed. The ramp from Truman
Parkway and Cherokee to southbound I-55
will be closed.

Virginia to
River Des
Peres
(Crossover #2)

Northbound I-55
bridges

Will be closed
November 2022 to
August 2023.

Two northbound lanes shifted to the
southbound lanes. Three southbound
lanes will remain open. The Carondelet
Connector will be closed and there will be
occasional impacts to the River Des Peres
trail.

The northbound ramp to Loughborough
(Exit 202C) and the ramps from
Loughborough and Germania to northbound
I-55 will be closed.

Virginia to
River Des
Peres
(Crossover #2)

Southbound I-55
bridges

Will be closed
between August
2023 and March
2024

Three southbound lanes shifted to the
northbound lanes. Two northbound lanes
remain open. The Carondelet Connector
will be closed and there will be occasional
impacts to the River Des Peres trail.

The southbound ramp to Loughborough
(Exit 202C) and Germania (Exit 202B) and
the ramp from Germania to northbound I-55
will be closed

Green Park to
Gravois
(Crossover #3)

Northbound I-55
bridges

Will be closed
between October
2023 and April
2024

Two northbound lanes shifted to the
southbound lanes. Three southbound
lanes will remain open. There will be
occasional impacts to Grant’s Trail.

No other ramp closures are anticipated for
this work.

Green Park to
Gravois
(Crossover #3)

Southbound I-55
bridges

Will be closed
between April and
August 2024

Three southbound lanes shifted to the
northbound lanes. Two northbound lanes
will remain open. There will be occasional
impacts to Grant’s Trail.

No other ramp closures are anticipated for
this work.




